
  
 

 

 
 

To the Quality Manager 
 

Châteaudun, on 31/08/2017 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Conformity with REACH regulation 
 
 

Further to your request about the enforcement of REACH regulation in our company, we inform you that 
we are not considered as manufacturer or importer outside EU of chemical substances but only as user; 
so we are not concerned with the REACH pre-registration. 

 
However we did contact our suppliers for chemical substances included in some articles, in order to 
check their intention of doing the pre-registration for their own substances, to plan using, and so, to 
guarantee our supplies perenniality. We did also contact our suppliers to check that the specific quality 
of the products provided would not be altered by REACH regulation and that these products do not 
contain any worrying substances that could be later completely forbidden. 

 

Our suppliers send us many reassuring replies and we stay in direct contact with them on this specific 
subject. 

 
We can assure you that we are making great efforts to guarantee our supplies perenniality and the legal 
using of chemical substances in our company. We are very confident for the future. 

 
Do not hesitate to contact us for further details. We will be pleased to provide any extra information you 
may require. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
 

 
Vincent Muzica 
Managing Director 
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